
IMS PTSO Meeting Minutes for November 9, 2023 
 

Vice President Amy Hoelke called the meeting to order at 10:00am. In attendance were: Amy 
Hoelke, Jamie Lopez, Kim Woo, Christina Sturzinger, Kim McCartney, Mr. Deramo, Dr. Harding, Jenn 
Kutlenios, Erin Kosanovich, Megan DeFrancesco, Yang Liu, and Maria Castellanos.  
 
Old Business 
 

●​ November minutes were circulated to all in attendance.  Christina motioned to approve the 
minutes.  Maria seconded the motion.  Motion was passed unanimously. 

New Business 
 

●​ Treasurers Report. We broke even on the Boo Bash (raised $244 and spent $244). We have a 
balance of $689.72. 

 
●​ Halloween Social. The Boo Bash on October 26 went very well.  We had almost 200 kids attend. 

The students had a lot of fun.  The Key Club DJ’d and there were a lot of parent volunteers 
helping out. 

 
●​ Teacher Appreciation.  The lunch went very well-the teachers loved it! The next event will be in 

late December.   
 

●​ Community Service. Thanksgiving on Every Table went well.  Seven large boxes of donations 
were collected and delivered. 
 

●​ Spirit Wear Shop. The spirit shop closed a few days ago.  We will need volunteers to help sort 
when the items come in.   

 
●​ Upcoming Events. We are looking to do an ice skating night at North Park, sell concessions 

during a few of the basketball games, and have a gingerbread house contest again in December.  
We are possibly looking to do a Longest Table event after the New Year. 
 

●​ NA Foundation. Megan spoke about the NA Foundation.  The NA Foundation provides grants to 
NA schools.  IMS received a grant for a piano recently.  They are holding their Distinguished 
Alumni Gala soon.  The community is encouraged to attend. 

 
●​ The next meeting is December 7, 2023. 

Christina made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Jamie Lopez seconded the motion.  Motion passed and 
the meeting was adjourned. 

 


